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BENDIGO FNL ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY
The Bendigo Football Netball League respectfully acknowledges the Traditional Owners and Custodians of all lands and waters on which 

we train and play. We pay respect to their Elders past, present, and future.
 

BENDIGO FNL COMMITMENT TO CHILD SAFETY
Every person in the Bendigo Football Netball League (BFNL) community has a responsibility to understand their role 

in ensuring the safety and wellbeing of all children and young people in our care.
The BFNL is committed to promoting and protecting the rights, safety, and wellbeing of children and preventing 

abuse from occurring by fostering a culture where children feel safe and empowered.
We also seek to ensure the cultural safety of First Nations children, children from culturally and/or linguistically 

diverse backgrounds, and children with a disability.
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